Friends Newsletter April/ May 2023

Hello all, thank you to everyone that came to the Easter Fair. We
raised £300 for the school.

The children all enjoyed making their cakes for the cake sale and
the Easter egg hunt was another huge success.

We unfortunately had to cancel our quiz night due to a low uptake.
Thank you to everyone that signed up and for taking time to plan
this event.

School Disco

DJ Daz is back on Friday May 12" for our school disco.
Foundation Yr1 and Yr2 5- 5.45pm
Yr2, Yr3 and Yr4 6- 7pm
Year 2 please pick one disco to go to.

There will be no disco tickets available on the night, to eliminate
queuing.

Tickets will be £3 per child including a finger light.

Tickets can be purchased via Paypal or will be on sale on
Wednesday 3rd and Friday 5" May after school outside year 3.
Please email friends with any queries.

Bangers and Bingo

This will be Friday 19*" May, we will be selling hotdogs, chicken
nuggets, crisps and sweets, soft drinks as well as wine, beer and
cider.

The doors will open at 6.00 for a 6.30 start, food will be at 7.15ish

Please sign up for this fun night and support Friends of Henbury.



Summer Fair and Happy 30th Birthday to Henbury.

Friday 30" June 3.20-5pm

Please save the date for our annual Summer Fair. We are looking for
donations of teddies and bottles of wine.

If you would like to volunteer to help in anyway, please email
friends.

Ice creams

Ice creams will be going on sale every Friday after school starting
on Friday 5" May they will be £1 each and will cater to all dietary
needs. They will be sold outside Year 3 and 4.

Key dates/ Information
Friday 12" May School Disco
Friday 19" May Bangers and Bingo
Friday 30" June Summer Fair
Paypal- Friends of Henbury View First School

Please choose friends and family or we don’t get the full £3!

Friends email henburyviewfriends@gmail.com




